
Minutes of the Thursday, October 5, 2018 Meeting of the Fluvanna County Electoral Board 
 
In attendance: Catherine Hobbs, Chair; Patricia Hastings, Vice-Chair; by phone, Dan Graff, 
Secretary and Joyce Pace, General Registrar 
 
Meeting was called to order at 11:47AM. 
 
We reviewed and approved the minutes with changes for the September 20, 2018 Electoral 
Board Meeting. 
 
We discussed training for the November Election and decided to have a separate session for 
new Officers of Election. We determined training dates and times for Election Training.  
 
We determined a plan for alternate training when an OE cannot attend the October 27th 
training. 
 
We determined the Electoral Board precinct coverage plan for Election Day and schedule for 
the Election Canvass. 
 
We have had as of today about three hundred requests for absentee ballots which suggests 
that we might expect a high voter turnout. 
 
Joyce Pace provided an update on the issue of the state directed review and correction of the 
misassignment of voters. 
 
Catherine Hobbs motioned that we adjourn the meeting, Patricia Hastings seconded the motion 
and all voted “Aye”.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:12PM. 


